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Dear Henry: yi,Af

Thank you for your letter of November 9, 1981 enclosing your review of
The Framingham Study by Dawber. The review stimulates me to seek out
the book.

For your information as you requested I am sending a copy of the paper
being presented Monday, November 16 in Ann Arbor. Inasmuch as publica-
tion is undecided, I would appreciate your not quoting from or citing
the paper until some decision is made about publication.

It has been a great pleasure to be in touch with you both personaliy and
through correspondence recently. Each communication has been interesting
and useful, but the only truly convulsive communication was the note indi-
cating that you had sent my regrets to the gentleman who was speaking on
the AWACS.

With warm regards,
Sinq?re]y yours,

Lester Breslow, M.D., M.P.H.
Professor of Public Health
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Enclosure: "The Potential of Population Laboratories"



